
Wentzville Middle School  
PTA Meeting March 21, 2019 

 

Attendees - ​Dr. Mantz, Mr. Sanchez, Sarah Brogdin, Carrie Hitzfeldt, Dawn Peters 
 

Welcome/Call to Order - ​Dawn Peters, President, started the meeting at 4:30 pm. Took a quick field trip to 
7G hallway to see the improvements purchased by PTA. 
 

Treasurer’s Report -​ Totals for the following include: Box Tops $198.70, Texas Roadhouse fundraiser $50, 
Buffalo Wild Wings fundraiser $240, Kona Ice Fun Night $63, and Spirit Wear sales $42. Sarah Brogdin 
motioned to approve the budget, Mr. Sanchez seconded.  
 

Spirit Wear - ​Judy is currently selling the remaining Spirit Wear out of the school office. 
 

Staff Appreciation - ​Pie Day (3.14) was a hit! The staff really enjoyed the pies the PTA provided. The 
Teacher Appreciation luncheon provided by the PTA on May 7 will have a BBQ theme.  
 

Box Tops - ​Current reimbursement amount is $198.70. Please continue to send in your Box Tops. 
 

Social Event - ​The student Pallet Paint Party will be held on Friday, April 12th from 6 to 8 pm. Tickets will go 
on sale the first week of April for $15 per person during the lunch shifts. 
 

Communication - ​Shara Kuehl 
● Facebook & Instagram - Wentzville Middle School PTA 
● Twitter @ WMS_PTA 
● Website - wentzvillemiddlepta.weebly.com 

 

Principal’s Report -  ​The PE teachers will put in a request for money to fix and replace the archery 
equipment. 
 

New Business - ​Nominations for next year’s PTA board members are currently taking place. Positions need 
to be filled at next month’s (April) meeting. 
 
Meeting Adjourned - ​Dawn Peters adjourned the meeting at 4:52 pm. Minutes were taken by Carrie Hitzfeldt 
and typed by Erica Way, Secretary. Minutes approved via email by Richard Sanchez and Dr. Mantz on 
4.23.19. 
 


